From: scorpio2k@yahoo.com [mailto:scorpio2k@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2006 11:15 AM

To: SR520Bridge@wsdot.wa.gov

Subject: SR 520 Bridge Project Feedback

Sent from:
Address
City:
State:
County:
Zip:
Email:
Phone:

Aaron Mitchell

: 14419 Greenwood Ave N #113

Seattle

WA

King County

98133
scorpio2k@yahoo.com

Comments;

1-1021-001 | 1 commute on the 520, and 1 support the Pacific Interchange which would feature 6 lanes. In fact,
having lived in the San Francisco Bay Area for over a decade, 1 feel the bridge should be 8 lanes!
Seattle needs to plan for the future and 6 lanes won't cut it 20 years from now! Thanks for your

time, Aaron

SR 520 Bridge Replacement and HOV Project
2006 Draft EIS Comments and Responses

[-1021-001
Comment Summary:
Pacific Street Interchange Option

Response:
See Section 1.2 of the 2006 Draft EIS Comment Response Report.
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